Shelton Vance

From: Jeremy Williams <jeremyw@madison-co.com>
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 12:53 PM

To: Shelton Vance

Cc: Randall Tucker

Subject: deposit made in error

Shelton:

Captain Tommy Jones brought a $40,000 check to your office the last week in June for deposit into the state drug fund.
This was done in error as the check should have been deposited into the seized money account, checks made payable to
the attorney who handled the seizure, disbursement to a local agency, and disbursement to the state drug fund from the
seizure account. Please issue a check to the Sheriff to refund that $40,000 so it can be deposited into the seizure account
and the above described disbursements made. Thanks in advance.

Jeremy Williams

Chief Deputy

Madison County Sheriff's Department
2941 Hwy 51

Canton, MS 39046

Office#601-855-0715
Fax#601-855-0779
24 hour dispatch#601-859-2345

This Email is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521 and is legally privileged. The
information contained in this Email is intended only for use of the individual or entity named above.If the reader of this message is not the intended
recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited by the Madison County Sheriffs Department. If you have received this communication in error, please
immediately notify our office by telephone at 601-855-0715, and destroy the original message.



